Westwood Alumni Scholarship

Alumni Representative Committee

Alumni Representative Committee (ARC)

Thank you for your interest in joining the Alumni Representative Committee! The mission of this
committee is to spread awareness of the scholarship to different alumni classes, bring in a
diversity of donors, and grow our endowment fund year-over-year. ARC also serves as the
selection committee for the awards each year.

Expectations for Members
- One year commitment for the funding and selection cycle (generally mirroring the school
year)
- Actively spread awareness of the committee among your network and graduating class
- Participate in a monthly meeting to share progress with fellow committee members
- Beadonor for the alumni scholarship
- Bring in at least three additional donors
- Participate in the selection process each April for our scholarship recipients

About the Scholarship

The Westwood Alumni Scholarship is an annual way for Westwood Warrior alumni of all years to
come together and make a difference for our alma mater. This is currently the only Alumni
scholarship for Westwood High School and is in its second year of awards. Scholarship recipients
are accomplished students with GPAs between 2.8 and 3.5 that don’t qualify for other state
scholarships. Our hope is to fill a needed space in the scholarship landscape by focusing on non-
traditional recipients with awards in amounts of $1000 or higher. Donations are tax-deductible
and are handled through our fiscal agent, Mesa United Way. The first award each year is a general
scholarship, with additional awards being given for Community Service and Vocational School
depending on donation levels. Westwood Alumni Scholarship is an incorporated non-profit
through the state of Arizona.

For questions about ARC, contact Westwood Alumni Scholarship board president Adam Brown at

WestwoodAlumniScholarship@gmail.com.

Donate today through Mesa United Way
https://www.mesaunitedway.org/civicrm/contribute/transact?reset=1&id=17

In the “Agency Designation” box, put: Westwood Alumni Scholarship. Without adding this, they
will think it is a general donation and it will go into their general fund.

By coming together, we can help the lives of Westwood graduates. Thank you!

Mesa United Way




